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Industry Appreciation Award
This year’s LIWC Industry Appreciation Award will be presented at the 61st Annual Livestock Insect Workers Conference in Savannah, Georgia, June 27, 2017, to a representative from industry (animal health, pharmaceutical, chemical, consulting, or livestock pest management company) in recognition of contributions to livestock entomology and the Livestock Insect Workers Conference.
Selection will be made by the Livestock Insect Workers Conference Executive Committee based on the following criteria:
· An individual in private industry actively involved in livestock entomology
· An active participant in the Livestock Insect Workers Conference
· A spokesperson for the profession who has supported LIWC
· An individual who has made significant contributions to animal health and productivity through livestock entomology
Please note that nominees may not be previous recipients of the Lifetime Achievement Award in Livestock Entomology or the Industry Appreciation Award, or be full-time employees of universities, governments, or extension agencies.
E-mail nominations to: Justin.Talley@okstate.edu
Nominations are limited to two single-spaced pages using font size of >10.
Nominations must be received by May 31, 2017. 










